From: Faculty in UGA social work <SSWFACULTY@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> On Behalf Of Rebecca Wells
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 5:10 PM

To: SSWFACULTY@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU

Subject: Electronic Repository to share teaching templates and resources

Dear colleagues,

By this time, if you are like me, you are overwhelmed by all the emails. | am sorry to be one
more email, but | created a OneDrive folder available at this link: DGoing Online Quickly -
Resources & Templates. In the folder, | have uploaded online resources and templates. You will
find a "Week at a Glance" PowerPoint slide that | am using to orient my students to our new
normal; my updated syllabus; and some resources related to tracking student small group work.
Feel free to use these resources as a template for your own courses if you find them

helpful. Now is not the time to reinvent the wheel, so feel free to plug and play your own
information into the "Week at a Glance" and also to copy any pertinent information related to
online instruction from my syllabus (i.e., respectful communication in the online learning space,
etc.).

Anyone else who wants to share resources, please upload to the files to the folder above so we
can help one another. (Email me directly if the link doesn't work, but | already tested it with
another faculty, so it should be good to go).

Sincerely,

Rebecca Wells, MSW, MPH, PhD
(she/her/hers)

Clinical Assistant Professor

MSW/MPH Program Coordinator

School of Social Work/College of Public Health
University of Georgia


https://outlookuga-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/rw43828_uga_edu/EvXKj22-xolAmog0Tee8chEBUoW74je4HSlgodbba_oBbQ?e=tldrFv
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